
August 2022 

To: All EUSD Families 
From: Joseph Dougherty 

Assistant Superintendent, Business Services 

Re: Payments Made By Check to the District or School Site 

When making any payment to the District please make all checks payable to 
the Encinitas Union School District or EUSD, the legal name on our bank 
account.   

If a check is received in the Business Office with any other name on it, it will be 
returned to you for correction. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

101 S. Rancho Santa Fe Road 
Encinitas, CA  92024-4349 

Phone:  (760) 944-4300  
www.eusd.net 

http://www.eusd.net/

